
StoryCrafters- New Work  
Theatre Music & Movement with Janna O’Leary 

918.638.5458 storycrafters.tulsa@gmail.com

What happens in StoryCrafters New Work class?
In the upper elementary and middle school class, theatre makers will spend the fall semester 
collaboratively devising an original theatrical work and will, tentatively,  present an unstaged reading. 
This new work will then be staged and presented in the spring semester. Students are welcome to enroll in 
one or both semesters as reflected by their interest and availability. 

Janna O’Leary loves nurturing the craft of storytelling through singing, dancing, and acting.  In 2011, 
Janna graduated Magna Cum Laude with a BA in Theatre from the University of Arkansas, and is 
currently working towards her Masters of Music.  Since returning to Tulsa, Janna has been teaching 
extensively throughout the Tulsa area while continuing to work as a music, theatre, and movement artist.

Please detach this part of the form and submit with payment to the school by no later than
 January 3rd, 2023. Payment can be made in the form of check only (to Janna O’Leary). 

Student name________________________________________________ DOB____________________

Address____________________________________ City___________________   Zip______________

Parent/Guardian name_____________________ Phone(s)__________________ __________________

Email________________________________________________________________________________

Default Pickup ♢Carpool at 4:50 ♢After Care

Enrolling for ♢Spring (New Work): January 4- April 26, 2023 ($205)

Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________________ Date_____________

Times/ Place:   Lower Elementary Music Room

                       Wednesdays 3:50-4:50* (UE and MS)

Dates: 

Spring Semester: (14 weeks)**

January 4, 11, 18, 25 February 1, 8, 22  

March 1, 8, 22, 29 April 5, 19, 26

*Please note that this time is 20 minutes after car pool is completed. 

**Please also note the dates when class will not meet (Feb 15, and April 12) to accommodate UMS all-staff 
meetings.

Important Dates: There will, tentatively, be a presentation of our work, in the forms of either 
unstaged readings, staged readings, and/or a staged performance.  More information will be 
forthcoming.

More Information: Students should be dressed for comfort and mobility. Close toed shoes are 
preferred for safety and ease of movement in the spring semester.                                                                           
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